In This Issue Webmail users click here

General Announcements

- · Open Meeting with Mark Zupan
- · Accounts Payable Payment Processing
- · SHARED SPACE: Tuesday's Pizza with Police (FREE LUNCH)
- · Student Organizations Email Account Renewal
- · RidgeWalk and Run
- · Safe Zone Training
- **Engineering Career Fair**
- · Baldridge Reading and Study Program
- · El cafecito: Telenovela Improv
- · Financial Wisdom for All
- · Attention All Golfers
- · Herrick to host Team Trivia Night on October 1st!
- · Green Dot Training for Faculty and Staff
- · Visiting Artist: Anne Currier
- · MS/MSE Thesis Defense Tyler A. Gubb
- · MS/MSE Thesis Defense Hrishikesh Kamat
- · PhD/MSE Thesis Defense Dimple Pradhan
- · MS/MSE Thesis Defense Alec C. Ladonis
- · Kanakadea Review wants your history papers

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	THURSDAY
12:00 Team Building (for all)	12:00 Kanakadea Review Sale	12:00 Kanakadea Review Sale
On an Martin a with	5:15 Yoga Classes	12:10 Bergren Forum
Open Meeting with Mark Zupan	5:30 El cafecito: Telenovela Improv	1:00 Visiting Artist Demonstration: Anne Currier
Expert-in-Residence (EIR) Tara & Matthew Snyder		3:30 Public Speaking and Presentation Skills
7:00 Women's Volleyball @ home		Men's Tennis @ home
Men's Soccer @ home 8:30 International Folk		4:30 Visiting Artist Lecture: Anne Currier
Dancing		

Open Meeting with Mark Zupan

ATS Council is sponsoring an open meeting with Mark Zupan on Tuesday, September 27 at 12:00 pm in Nevins. President Zupan will talk about the role of administrators and technical specialists within the organization and give a first inning assessment of where we are and where we are going. There will be an opportunity to ask questions. All are welcome.

Submitted by: Vicky Westacott

back to top Send Email Reminder

Accounts Payable Payment Processing

In an effort to increase productivity and improve efficiencies, the Business Office has transitioned to one check run per week. In the past, the Business Office processed payments on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Starting the first week of July,2016, payments are only being processed on Thursdays. Invoices need to be received by the Business Office by end of day on Tuesdays in order to be processed in that week's check run.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jodi Howe in the Business Office.

Submitted by: Jodi Howe

back to top Send Email Reminder

SHARED SPACE: Tuesday's Pizza with Police (FREE LUNCH)

As our nation struggles to address issues involving police conflicts, Alfred University is trying to build communication between local police and our students (see flyer of programs). AU students are sought to meet with police, every-other Tuesday (coming this week), throughout the semester. These lunch discussions are our opportunity to ask difficult questions and engage in civil discourse about these issues. If students would like to be involved, they are encouraged to contact Dan at d2d@alfred.edu

Link: E-mail Dan here

Attachment: Shared Space poster

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Organizations Email Account Renewal

Each fall Student Organizations and Clubs need to update their email accounts with the current year's information by completing the online application at the following link: http://my.alfred.edu/its/...

Student Organization Leaders and Advisers please note that if you have not taken the steps to complete this process by the end of September the student organization email account will expire.

If you need additional assistance with this process, please contact the ITS Helpdesk at 607.871.2222 or by email at **helpdesk@alfred.edu**.

Link: Student Organization Email Account Application

Submitted by: Karen Grice

back to top Send Email Reminder

RidgeWalk and Run

Sunday, October 16th, the 24th Annual RidgeWalk & Run event located in beautiful Southwestern, New York State. It takes place each fall as the hillsides are turning into a kaleidoscope of rich reds, oranges and yellows. The RidgeWalk & Run encompasses many events so if you are looking for a causal stroll through the woods or if you prefer a

competitive long run, we are just what you are looking for.

Up to 1,100 participants complete in one of the many events that are offered at the RidgeWalk & Run. Whether you are looking to take a two mile relaxing walk through the woods or compete in the 15 mile timed trail run, we have it all! Our event concludes on a gorgeous horse farm with festivities that include door prizes, music, lunch, and kids' activities. This year's events are as follows:

2 Mile Scenic Walk 2 Mile Guided Trail Walk 6 Mile Walk 9 Mile Walk 5K Competitive Run 10K Competitive Run 15 Mile Walk 15 Mile Competitive Run

Link: For more information or to register

Submitted by: Eliza Ordway

back to top Send Email Reminder

Safe Zone Training

"The Gay Alliance's SafeZone program was created to develop, enhance and maintain environments in workplaces, schools and other social settings that are culturally competent and supportive to LGBTQ (lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender and queer) individuals, as well as straight, cisgender people who care about diversity, equality and inclusion." -

Trainings Schedule:

Thursday October 6th from 12:15-3:15pm Friday, November 18th from 2:00 - 5:00pm Monday, January 16th from 1:00 - 4:00pm Wednesday, March 8th from 1:00-4:00pm

To Register or for more information contact Craig Arno at caa2@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Eliza Ordway

back to top Send Email Reminder

Engineering Career Fair

The Engineering Career Fair, sponsored by Corning Inc., and O-I, is taking place Thursday, Oct. 6, 2016 from noon-3 p.m. in the Joyce and Walton Recreation Center (McLane Annex).

Employers will recruit for full-time, internship, and co-op opportunities. To see a growing list of companies attending and the majors/hiring needs they are seeking, please visit the CDC website at **www.alfred.edu/cdc/events**. The majority of employers are seeking engineering, math, business and general sciences majors.

Link: http://www.alfred.edu/cdc/events

Submitted by: Jill Crandall

back to top Send Email Reminder

Baldridge Reading and Study Program

As a service to our students, we have arranged with Baldridge Reading and Study Skills to offer a special program to improve reading and learning skills in academic subjects. The program will begin Monday, October 3, 2016 through Friday, October 7, 2016. See the attached flyer to learn more and to register. Space is limited but spaces are still available.

Attachment: **Promotional_Flyer_2016.doc**

Submitted by: Cheryl Monroe

back to top Send Email Reminder

El cafecito: Telenovela Improv

Please join AU's Culture & Conversation Club, El cafecito, for an evening of Telenovela Improv! Act in or simply watch others as they portray characters with the style of a Telenovela, a Latin American or Hispanic soap opera. It will be a fun way to practice your Spanish speaking skills, all levels welcome!

Wednesday, September 28th 5:30pm - 6:30pm AU Language House 12 Park Street (across from the Saxon Inn)

Submitted by: Michele Gaffney

back to top Send Email Reminder

Financial Wisdom for All

Alfred University and TIAA are presenting two workshops on October 27, 2016 in the Nevins Theater to further your understanding of financing your retirement. The first session "Money at Work 1: Foundations of Investing" begins at 2:30 and lasts one hour. The second "Paying Yourself: Income options in retirement" will be an evening workshop. It begins at 7pm and lasts one hour. You are encouraged to bring your spouse or partner to either or both of these workshops to learn the various options available to you to help assure that you never run out of money in retirement.

Please call the 800 number for reservations as space is limited.

Attachment: Financial Wisdom for All

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Attention All Golfers

AMA (American Marketing Association) is sponsoring a golf tournament on October 9th at Twin Hickory Golf Course. For information or to register please email **sol1@alfred.edu**. Please see the attached flyer

for all pertinent information. Sign up tables will be in the Powell Campus Center, Ade Hall and in the

Olin Building beginning on Thursday, September 22nd

Attachment: Pros on Par Tournament

Submitted by: Judy Scott

back to top Send Email Reminder

Herrick to host Team Trivia Night on October 1st!

Starring Mike Allen -- who does Team Trivia as part of first year student orientation -- teams compete for prizes (top team received \$25 gift certificate for pizza, 2nd team receives Herrick Library coffee coupons for all team members). And free cookies and milk for everyone! The event will take place Sat., Oct. 1, at 8 PM in the BookEnd Lounge. We hope to see you all there!

Submitted by: Natalie Skwarek

back to top Send Email Reminder

Green Dot Training for Faculty and Staff

When: October 18th

Time: 11:00 am to 12:00 pm Where: Judson Leadership Center

Green Dot is Alfred University's bystander intervention strategy to end power-based violence (sexual assault, stalking, harassment, dating/domestic violence, etc.).

The training introduces the basic elements of Green Dot, focusing specifically on the vital role faculty and staff play in establishing and reinforcing the culture that students exist within. The training is designed to help faculty and staff understand the expanded definition of "bystander" and to equip faculty and staff with the skills to integrate within their current job functions key behaviors that establish two norms: (1) violence will not be tolerated, (2) everyone-including faculty, staff and administrators-does their part to keep the campus community free from violence and fear of violence.

If you would like to attend this 1-hour training, please contact Amanda Khodorkovskaya at **khodorkovskaya@alfred.edu**

Submitted by: Amanda Khodorkovskaya

back to top Send Email Reminder

Visiting Artist: Anne Currier

Thurs. Sept. 29, 1pm - Demonstration, Ceramics Studios, First Floor Harder Hall

Thurs. Sept. 29, 4:30pm - Lecture, Room C Binns-Merrill Hall

Fri. Sept. 30, 9:00am - Demonstration, Ceramics Studios, First Floor Harder Hall

Anne Currier is a ceramic sculptor and professor emerita of the New York State College of Ceramics at Alfred University. She received her BFA in 1972 from the School of the Art Institute, Chicago and her MFA in 1974 from the University of Washington, Seattle. Ms. Currier has received fellowships from the National Endowment for the Arts, the New York Foundation for the Arts and the Virginia A. Groot Foundation.

Submitted by: SOAD Events

back to top Send Email Reminder

MS/MSE Thesis Defense - Tyler A. Gubb

Dr. Scott Misture is pleased to announce that Tyler Gubb will defend his MS in Materials Science and Engineering thesis entitled,

"Colloidal Processing and Photocatalytic Properties of Titanate-Niobate Nansheets"

on Friday, September 30, 2016 at 3:30 p.m. in Binns-Merrill Hall 106.

Copies of his thesis are on display in the Dean's office in Binns-Merrill Hall 160 and the CACT Office in McMahon 120.

Attachment: TGubb_Abstract.pdf

Submitted by: Katie Decker

back to top Send Email Reminder

MS/MSE Thesis Defense - Hrishikesh Kamat

Dr. Xingwu Wang is pleased to announce that Hrishikesh Kamat will defend his MS in Materials Science and Engineering thesis entitled,

"Synthesis and Characterization of Iron-Copper Nitride Thin Films"

on Friday, September 30, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. in Binns-Merrill Hall 108.

Copies of his thesis are on display in the Dean's office in Binns-Merrill Hall 160 and the CACT Office in McMahon 120.

Attachment: HKamat_Abstract.pdf

Submitted by: Katie Decker

back to top Send Email Reminder

PhD/MSE Thesis Defense - Dimple Pradhan

Dr. Nathan Mellott is pleased to announce that Dimple Pradhan will defend her PhD in Materials Science and Engineering thesis entitled,

"Sol-Gel Prepared Niobium Oxide and Silicon Oxide Coatings on 316L Stainless Steel for Biomedical Applications"

on Friday, September 30, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in Binns-Merrill Hall 106.

Copies of her thesis are on display in the Dean's office in Binns-Merrill Hall 160 and the CACT Office in McMahon 120.

Attachment: DPradhan_Abstract.pdf

Submitted by: Katie Decker

back to top Send Email Reminder

MS/MSE Thesis Defense - Alec C. Ladonis

Dr. Scott Misture is pleased to announce that Alec Ladonis will defend his MS in Materials Science and Engineering thesis entitled,

"Deactivation and Spinel Phase Regeneration of Reduced Nickel Aluminate"

on Friday, September 30, 2016 at 1:30 p.m. in Rune Lecture Hall (Science Center 247).

Copies of his thesis are on display in the Dean's office in Binns-Merrill Hall 160 and the CACT Office in McMahon 120.

Attachment: ALadonis_Abstract.pdf

Submitted by: Katie Decker

back to top Send Email Reminder

Kanakadea Review wants your history papers

The Kanakadea Review, the university's undergraduate history journal is looking for submissions for the coming year's new issue. If you have a paper you have written on any sort of historical subject or the history relating to any sort of subject please consider submitting it to the Kanakadea Review, by emailing historyclub@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Jonathan Makeley

back to top Send Email Reminder

 $\textbf{Alfred University} \ | \ \textbf{My AU} \ | \ \textbf{Our AU} \ | \ \textbf{Events} \ | \ \textbf{BannerWeb} \ | \ \textbf{Canvas} \ | \ \textbf{News} \ | \ \textbf{Enews}$